
 

 

Little Budworth WI November News 

 

 
Beryl Worrall chaired the November meeting which was the AGM.  Catherine Chester gave our institute 

news which was an account of the speakers and events we have had over the last twelve months; and what a 

busy year we seemed to have had.  Beryl then gave her report and thanked her committee and all the 
members for their support and help during this year. After the business part of the evening was dealt with 

members played a Christmas themed Beetle Drive. The room was filled with either shouts of joy or moans of 

despair depending on whether the number you managed to get was the one you wanted. Anne Hales won 1
st
 

prize, Sandra Farr was second and Gwen Hassall third.  Keeping in the Christmas theme prizes were lovely 
Christmas Tree baubles.  Members finished the evening off with a buffet supper. 

 

W.I. members were kept busy at the St.Peter’s Church Autumn Fair, running the Tombola Stalls and 

generally helping out on other stalls, serving refreshments and selling raffle tickets.  Later on in November 
members will be going to see Calendar Girls at the Liverpool Empire. 

 

The Group Carol Service is on 3rd December at Tarvin and we will be decorating a tree for St. Peter’s 
Church Christmas Tree Festival which is on the 15

th
 December. The highlight of the year will be the 

Christmas Dinner combined with the 70
th
 Anniversary of the formation of our W.I. at Vale Royal Abbey on 

12th December. 
 

We wish everyone a MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND PEACEFUL NEW YEAR. 

 

 
 

 


